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Newsletter

Check out our facebook page
Vale View Primary School

Term 4 Events

Start of Term 4 
19.2.24

20.2.24 SRE meeting for
Year 4

22.2.24 Nursery parent coffee
and catch up

27.2.24 Year 3 trip to
Wildwood

28.2.24 Year R hearing and
vision screening

28.2.24 2:30pm Year 6 SATs
parent meeting

29.2.24 4:30pm Year 6 SATs
parent meeting

5.3.24 Year 1 trip to Wingham
Wildlife Park.

6.3.24  & 7.3.24 
Parent Consultations

Value Certificate Winners
for Friday 2nd

Year R Jack, and Elijah
Year 2 Rachel, Ivy and Hamza

Year 3 Rosella, Franek and Kiara
Year 4Nikita, Israel and Jack Y
Year 5 Nabia, Darcy and Jacob
Year 6 Maggie, Evie and Aiden

PE Days

Nursery - Tuesday morning
Year R - Monday morning
Year 1 - Monday morning
Year 2 - Tuesday morning
Year 3 - Tuesday afternoon
Year 4 - Monday afternoon
Year 5 - Wednesday swimming
Year 6 - Thursday afternoon

Remember your PE kit

Farewell
This term we are saying a sad
goodbye to Mrs Robinson and

Mrs Grilli. We would like to thank
them for all their hard work and

wish them both all the best in the
future.

Value Certificate Winners
for Friday 9th

Year R Albi and Emmie
Year 1  Luna and Jasmina

Year 2 Ivy and Grace
Year 3 Maddie and Lewis

Year 4 Daisy and Charlotte
Year 5 Mikey and Persephony

Year 6 George and Evan

Excellence Award Winners for Term 3

Year R Harper-Mae and Frankie
Year 1 Harrison and Owen
Year 2 Ashlynn and Oscar

Year 3  Rheneas
Year 4 Beth and Amelia

Year 5 Scarlet and Jacob
Year 6 Holly and Sofia



WHINLESS DOWN
ECO-DEFENDERS

The Eco-Defenders at Vale View School have chosen to
help recycle soft plastic bags used to wrap food. These
can’t be recycled in local blue bins so we are helping to

reduce the plastic that goes in the rubbish bin by collecting
them at our school. We will recycle them for you!

Please bring in your soft plastics
from home. We want your soft
plastics:
crisp packets
bread bags
frozen food bags 

Help us to reduce
your waste!

REDUCE, REUSE,
RECYCLE!




